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Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

As we approach the half-yearly exams scheduled from 10th of this month, it is crucial that all 

students are fully prepared. We have observed that some children are still missing school due to 

various reasons, which raises concerns about their readiness for the upcoming exams. 

Students who are attending school are receiving comprehensive revision in their classes. However, 

we are particularly concerned about those who are frequently absent. It is essential for these 

students to also engage in focused revision at home to ensure they are well-prepared. 

We kindly request parents to actively supervise their child’s revision at home, following the 

provided revision schedule. Your involvement is crucial in helping them prepare thoroughly and 

excel in upcoming exams. 

We trust that you will take this matter seriously and provide the necessary support to help your 

children excel in their exams. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Principal 
Dr. N Jahnavi Reddy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


